Unity Christian Preschool & Child Care Weekly Note Home September 12, 2022



Ss - seal

Preschool

Letter: Ss - Sing to the Lord, praise his name. Psalm 96:2

Pre-K

Letter: Ss - "Sing to the Lord a new song." Psalm 96:1

Website: Our weekly note home and calendar are posted on Unity Christian School's website.

Tuition Payment: Preschool payments are due the first week of each month. Daycare payments are due weekly / bi-weekly. We accept cash or check, checks can be made out to UCPC.

Backpacks: Please make sure to check your child's backpack daily. They love to show off what they have worked on in school. Also your weekly newsletter and monthly calendar will be put in their backpack.

Absence: If your child is scheduled to come but they will not be attending please be sure to call and let us know. Your child's teacher will be expecting them if they are on our schedule.

Sick: If your child is not feeling well please keep them home. They may not attend if they have a fever, diarrhea, or vomiting in the past 24 hours. They must be symptom free without medication for 24 hours before returning to school.

Smart Door Lock: Our door lock code is **2258#**, you will have to wake the keypad up by pushing anywhere on the keypad, once the keypad turns blue you can push in the code. The door will unlock and will relock in 30 seconds. You will have to unlock the door to leave the building and it will re-lock automatically. Please do not give this code to anyone else, if someone else is picking your child up they will need to ring the doorbell and we will unlock the door for them, the code is only for parents and guardians.

Questions / Concerns: If you ever have a question or concern please feel free to contact me or stop by the office. My office hours typically 8:00-4:00 - Chris

Teacher Highlights

Miss Missy: We had a great first week of preschool! So many new friends to play and learn with, so many fun times to come! This week was focused on friends, rules and getting to know the routine. We will be learning the alphabet in a different order this year, starting with the more familiar and phonetically simple letters and moving toward the more obscure ones. So, we will begin with letter Ss! Snake, sandwich, square, salad, sunshine, seahorse, snail, seed, star... We will be exploring science, singing, counting, shapes, art, yoga, phonics, reading and so much more this year. Our first Bible story will be "In the Beginning". We will thank God for every new day, every flower, every raindrop and every snowflake. Get ready for exciting adventures ahead!

Miss Vanessa: The first week of Pre-K was a blast! We have such an amazing class! We are getting into our routine and learning the rules and what's expected in Pre-K. Everyone is already getting more comfortable each and every day. As a class we have already started practicing writing our names, tracing our ABCs, danced and made self portraits. This past week was such a great start to the school year! This week we look forward to learning all about the letter Ss. We will be working on Sharing, as well as our Science Skills. In class we will be making some Silly Snakes with Sequins, and Silly Smiley faces with different Shapes!